



eNewsletter: Friday 8th February 2019

Notices to Parents and Guardian

University and Gap Year Fair, Friday 15th February 2019, 1.00pm - 4.00pm in the Alington Hall

We look forward to welcoming 45 universities and 10 Gap Year providers to the School next Friday. All pupils and their families are welcome to attend, though the Fair is targeted mainly at parents and pupils in the Fifth and Sixth Forms.

The Fair will take place in the Alington Hall, where representatives from universities the length and breadth of the country will be on hand to answer any questions and offer an insight into the courses and life at their various institutions. In addition, we will offer four presentations in the Ashton Theatre (on a first come, first served basis) on topics including student finance and personal statements.

This event is free and there is no need to book. Further details can be found under 'Forthcoming Events' below.

Darwin Festival Valentine's Day Concert at St Alkmund's Church, Shrewsbury, Thursday 14th February at 7.30pm

within reaching distance of Shrewsbury on Thursday 14th February, please do join us in St Alkmund's Church for what promises to be a wonderful evening of words and music in celebration of Charles and Emma Darwin, performed by the musicians of Shrewsbury School. Tickets are free and available on the door, with a pre-concert welcome drink from 7.00pm.

The concert is part of the DarwIN Shrewsbury Festival 2019. Further details under 'Forthcoming Events' below.

A Roman Holiday for the 21st Century

 $tart of the October 2019 \, Half-Term \, Exeat, pupils in the current \, Fourth \, to \, Lower \, Sixth \, Forms \, are invited \, to \, Join \, the \, Classics \, Faculty's$ biennial trip to Rome. We will take in all of the major Classical sites, including the Colosseum, Forum, Palatine Hill, Circus Maximus and Pantheon, as well as enjoying many of Rome's other delights, such as St Peter's, the Galleria Borghese and the Trevi Fountain. You can find more information in Toby Percival's letter: Classics Trip 2019 Letter to Parents Please reply by Sunday 24th February.

Latest News



Runners-Up Medal for Shrewsbury pair in U15 Girls National Schools Fives Championships

Shrewsbury School maintained the very high standard they have set for the past five years in the Girls EFA U15 National ounool Championships, held at Eton on Wednesday 6th February.

Read More



The Foundation of Shrewsbury School, 10th February 1552

On Sunday 10th February 2019, a Service for Founders and Benefactors, celebrated the sealing of a eprated the sealing of a arter by King Edward VI a 'Free School' at rewsbury.



This year's School musical, Andrew Lloyd-Webber's 'Jesus Christ Superstar', was a rip-roaring success...



Headmaster's Letter to The Times

In a letter to 'The Times', published on 4th February, Mr Winkley addressed the issue of smartphone use in



Celebrating Chinese New

This week we have enjoy an array of culinary and cultural treats in KH to celebrate Chinese New Year with countries represented at Shrewsbury School. This film some of the highlights.

Read More



Shrewsbury Spar 'The Cold Reality

This week's edition looks the cultural impact of the weather.

Read More



Careers & Higher Education Weekly Bulletin

Lots of information for Fifth and Sixth Formers about events, talks, apprenticeships and work placements - plus a useful guide to making the most of the Universities and Gap Year Fair on 15th February.

Read More



y Relay and County Championsh success for RSSH rui

Congratulations to the Hunt, who have been in top form this week: three team trophies and several team trophies and several individual podium positions in the Shropshire Schools Cross-Country Championships on 2nd February; and&n...

Forthcoming Events

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website Calenda

No Events added to the Newsletter.